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Sent by email and filed electronically on RESS 
 
November 20, 2020 
Christine Long 
Board Secretary and Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  EB-2019-0007 - Imperial Oil Waterdown to Finch Project  
 Decision and Order  
 Commencement of construction notification 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Further to the Decision and Order issued by the Ontario Energy Board (the “OEB”) dated March 12, 2020 
Imperial Oil Limited (“Imperial”) is providing notification of commencement of construction of the 
Waterdown to Finch Project. Construction will begin at KP 0 to KP 11 within the City of Hamilton and the 
City of Burlington as early as December 1, 2020. 
   
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Jessie Malone 
Environmental and Regulatory Lead 
 
 
cc.  Zahra Allidina, Imperial 
 Patrick Welsh, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
 Zora Crnojacki, OEB 
 Michael Millar, OEB 
 All parties registered in EB-2019-0007 

Waterdown to Finch General Inquiries 
questions@imperialon.ca  
416.586.1915 
 


